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Classification: Protected A 

June 12, 2020 
 
Dear Gage Haubrich: 
 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Request #: 2020-G-0051 
 
On May 14, 2020, Alberta Labour and Immigration received your request under the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIP Act) for a copy of:  
 

...documentation on the last time the provincial government negotiated a pay 
reduction (or if one was decided by an arbitrator) with each of its unions and 
bargaining units (reduction to wages and salaries, not reductions to benefits, 
overtime pay, etc). A summary note is preferable. Further, many governments 
often track negotiated settlements over time in a spreadsheet, nothing the 
negotiated increase/decrease for each by year. If one is available, please 
provide the most recent table." 

 
 Time period: January 1, 1906 to May 4, 2020 
 
 
Alberta Labour and Immigration has decided to grant you access to the records you 
requested (attached).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 780-422-7365. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Janice Rockwell 
FOIP Advisor 
Serving Alberta Labour and Immigration 
Government of Alberta 
 
Enclosure 
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